
The Mainland and Hong Kong Closer Economic Partnership Arrangement (CEPA) is a free trade agreement 
concluded by the Mainland of China and Hong Kong in 2003.  CEPA opens up the huge Mainland market 
for Hong Kong goods and services.  Hong Kong products that fulfil the CEPA rules of origin can enjoy zero 
tariff benefit upon importation into the Mainland.  Hong Kong service suppliers can enjoy preferential 
treatments in various service sectors for access to the Mainland market.  The amended CEPA Agreement on 
Trade in Services has been smoothly implemented since 1 June 2020, introducing new liberalisation measures 
in a number of important services sectors.  In addition to the liberalisation measures applicable to the whole 
of Mainland, measures have also been introduced for pilot implementation in the Guangdong Province. 
These measures make it easier for Hong Kong service suppliers and professionals to set up enterprises and 
develop business in the Mainland, capturing the tremendous opportunities brought by the National 14th 
Five-Year Plan.  In this seminar, a representative from the Trade and Industry Department will give you an 
update on the latest CEPA benefits and answer some frequently asked questions. 

Details 

Date: 
Time: 

Language: 
Speaker: 

21 July 2021 (Wed) 
3:30 - 4:15 p.m. 
Cantonese 
Representative from Trade and Industry Department 

Webinar 

“ The Mainland and Hong Kong Closer Economic Partnership 
Arrangement (CEPA): Latest Development”

Registration Method 

Interested persons are welcome to 

attend. Admission is Free. 

Please register at SUCCESS website 

(www.success.tid.gov.hk). 

Enquiry Hotline: 3403 6111 

Register Now 

https://www.success.tid.gov.hk/tid/eng/activity/activity.jsp�
https://www.success.tid.gov.hk/tid/eng/activity/activity.jsp

